
Christmas Market

YOU ARE INVITED TO 

Port Augusta
NOVEMBER

PROUDLY SUPPORTED BY 
BUSINESS PORT AUGUSTA

29SATURDAY

WE ARE THRILLED TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE PORT
AUGUSTA CHRISTMAS MARKETS WILL RETURN ON

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2025!

THIS EVENT IS AN INCREDIBLE OPPORTUNITY FOR
LOCAL BUSINESSES TO SHINE ATTRACTING VISITORS
FROM FAR AND WIDE AS THE GRAND FINALE OF THE

BLACK FRIDAY SALE EVENTS, A MOMENT THAT
LAUNCHES THE CHRISTMAS SHOPPING SEASON.

 
WE INVITE ALL LOCAL BUSINESS OWNERS TO JOIN IN

THIS HUGE COMMUNITY EVENT & HELP MAKE THIS
EVENT A MEMORABLE AND SUCCESSFUL KICKOFF TO

THE HOLIDAY SHOPPING SEASON. 

TO REGISTER YOUR INTEREST, PLEASE SCAN THE QR
CODE TO COMPLETE THE EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

FORM!


